
Aspen Trails Metro District 
Regular Meeting 

Meeting Minutes, September 24, 2015 
  

Meeting called to order at 8:10 pm. 
In Attendance: Corbet Hoover, Bill Hesford, Matt Smith, Matt Hanson 
 
Agenda Items: 
 

1. Went over the budget and where it stands for 2015. 
2. Corbet reviewed the work done on Trew Creek Road. The road was widened and the 

culvert extended by the Dills. Next year, the crew will add rock around the culvert and 
the Trew Creek crossing. 

3. Discussed LPEA’s removal of a tree along Trew Creek Road where the road crew was 
going to work. Judy removed the tree. 

4. Target Rental wanted to increase the loader rental to $5,500 per month. Ben negotiated 
back down to $4,000 and is trying to negotiate with Deere for a lower rate. 

5. Talked about the possibility of purchasing a tractor instead of renting the loader. 
6. Going to use Ben for snow removal this winter. 
7. Work with Judy and Bruce Evans on completing the CWPP.  
8. Possibly rent a chipper next year for a day in August. 
9. Election – Unless someone puts their name in the ring by September 29, then Brad will 

be elected by default.  
10. Remove statement on website that says ATMD won’t oversee trash.  

 
Next meeting set for November 11 at 8:00 pm at the Hesford yurt, 738 Sierra Dr. 
 


